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SUBJECT:

Council Consideration Request by Councilmember Teri Castillo (District 5) on changing the street 
name of an unnamed alley to Fuentes Sanchez Lane.

SUMMARY:

On June 11, 2024, Councilmember Teri Castillo submitted a Council Consideration Request 
(CCR) calling for staff to name an unnamed alley to Fuentes Sanchez Lane, located in Council 
District 5, between South Pinto Street and South Brazos Street. The Governance Committee may 
take action to start the street name change process.
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:

The alley is being named to honor Amelia Fuentes and Isabel & Enrique Sanchez who have been 
active in getting westside students to achieve success in higher education. All three members were 
also instrumental in the creation of a PTA for westside schools and were vocal in their support of 



students and teachers in the community.

The process to name a street is as follows:

Step 1 – Community Meeting
Step 2 – Governance Briefing
Step 3 – Planning Commission Consideration
Step 4 – City Council A Session

This request would not require any addresses to change as the segment is a secondary access alley.
 

ISSUE:

A street naming must comply with Chapter 6, Section 672 of the City Code. Additionally, City 
Council must approve the creation of the street name.

FISCAL IMPACT:

Council District 5 has paid the $2,663.00 fee associated with this request.
 

ALTERNATIVES:

The Governance Committee could take action to initiate staff review of the street name change or 
decide not to continue review of this street name request.
 

RECOMMENDATION:

Staff finds that the request to name the unnamed alley to Fuentes Sanchez Lane conforms with 
Chapter 6, Section 672 of the city code and recommends continuing through the review process 
and bringing the item to an A-Session for full City Council consideration.


